
ANNOUNCEMENT 
We are pleased to announce that Registration and Abstract Submissions are now being accepted 
for the Spring 2011 Meeting of the Southeastern Estuarine Research Society (SEERS). 
March 16-18, 2011 
University of Georgia, Athens, GA 
 
Registration and Abstract Submission are now online at the SEERS website: 
http://host.coastal.edu/seers/ 
Click on Meetings: Meeting Registration.  
 
Abstracts are due by 5 pm Friday, Feb. 25, 2011 
Late registration fees apply after Feb. 25. 
 
On the registration website you will see the following fee options: 
Student registration, already a member:    $40 
Student registration + 2011 membership   $55 
Student registration, non-member               $60 
Regular registration, already a member     $80 
Regular registration + 2011 membership  $100 
Regular registration, non-member              $110 
One-day only, no banquet                            $50 
Additional banquet ticket (Thursday evening) $35 
 
Lodging: 
Room blocks have been reserved at two hotels on the edge of downtown and the UGA campus. 
They are part of a linked group of hotels and the same group code, "SEE", can be used at both 
hotels to get these rates. Call 1-800-315-2621 or book online at www.hi-
athens.com<http://www.hi-athens.com>. They will hold the blocks until 2/25/2011. The 
following rates do not include taxes: 
 
Holiday Inn Express Athens 
513 W. Broad Street 
Rooms are $89/night and include complimentary continental breakfast. 
 
Holiday Inn Athens 
197 E. Broad Street 
Rooms are $94/night and do not include breakfast. 
 
Schedule of Events (times TBA): 
All events except the banquet will be held at the Odum School of Ecology on the UGA campus. 
Wed. 3/16 evening: Registration and poster social 
Thurs. 3/17 all day: (Morning registration), platform presentations and business meeting 
Thurs. 3/17 evening: Banquet at Flinchum's Phoenix, Whitehall Forest 
Fri. 3/18 morning: Platform presentations and student awards 
 
Students 



Go to the SEERS website http://host.coastal.edu/seers/ and click on the Students tab for the 
student travel award application. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, the Program Chair, at a.kahn@unf.edu. 
Looking forward to seeing you in GA! 
 
Amanda Kahn, Ph.D. 
SEERS Program Chair 
Visiting Assistant Professor 
University of North Florida 
Department of Biology 
a.kahn@unf.edu > 
 


